
Connelly, Kristin D. 

From: Crump, Clifton

Sent: Friday, October 31, 2008 8:24 AM

To: Connelly, Kristin D.

Subject: FW: 3950 N. Holton
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10/31/2008

Fyi............ 
 

From: LloydPL@aol.com [mailto:LloydPL@aol.com]  
Sent: Thursday, October 30, 2008 4:38 PM 

To: peaceiscollectivepower@juno.com 
Cc: Crump, Clifton; Coggs, Milele; ptnajera@uwm.edu; darrylj@riverworksmke.org; board@my-rna.org; Dantzler, 

Akuwa 

Subject: Re: 3950 N. Holton 
 
Dear Sura (et.al.), 
  
I will be pleased to be at your meeting on the 18th.  I am, however, given my written assurances to you, going ahead 
with the timetable for the introduction of the lengthy process on Nov. 10th.  I look forward to working with you and 
sharing views in a cooperative way. 
  
Sincerely, 
Lloyd 
 
 
 

Plan your next getaway with AOL Travel. Check out Today's Hot 5 Travel Deals! 


